
The Public’s Rights to Information and Attendance at Meetings  
 
YOU HAVE A RIGHT TO: - 
 

 Attend all Council, Cabinet, Committee and Sub-Committee meetings unless the business 
to be transacted would disclose ‘confidential’ or ‘exempt’ information. 

 Inspect agenda and public reports at least five clear days before the date of the meeting. 

 Inspect minutes of the Council and all Committees and Sub-Committees and written 
statements of decisions taken by the Cabinet or individual Cabinet Members for up to six 
years following a meeting. 

 Inspect background papers used in the preparation of public reports for a period of up to 
four years from the date of the meeting.  (A list of the background papers to a report is 
given at the end of each report).  A background paper is a document on which the officer 
has relied in writing the report and which otherwise is not available to the public. 

 Access to a public Register stating the names, addresses and wards of all Councillors with 
details of the membership of Cabinet and of all Committees and Sub-Committees. 

 Have a reasonable number of copies of agenda and reports (relating to items to be 
considered in public) made available to the public attending meetings of the Council, 
Cabinet, Committees and Sub-Committees. 

 Have access to a list specifying those powers on which the Council have delegated 
decision making to their officers identifying the officers concerned by title. 

 Copy any of the documents mentioned above to which you have a right of access, subject 
to a reasonable charge (20p per sheet subject to a maximum of £5.00 per agenda plus a 
nominal fee of £1.50 for postage). 

 Access to this summary of your rights as members of the public to attend meetings of the 
Council, Cabinet, Committees and Sub-Committees and to inspect and copy documents. 

RECORDING OF THIS MEETING 
 

Please note that the council will be making a recording of this public meeting.  These 

recordings form part of the public record of the meeting and are made available for members 

of the public via the council’s website.  

 

To ensure that recording quality is maintained, could members and any attending members 

of the public speak as clearly as possible and keep background noise to a minimum while 

recording is in operation.  

 
Please also note that other attendees are permitted to film, photograph and record our public 

meetings provided that it does not disrupt the business of the meeting. 

 

If you do not wish to be filmed or photographed, please identify yourself so that anyone who 

intends to record the meeting can be made aware.   



 

Please ensure that your mobile phones and other devices are turned to silent during the 

meeting. 

The reporting of meetings is subject to the law and it is the responsibility of those doing the 
reporting to ensure that they comply. 


